
Plainfield Blue House Band Boosters Meeting Notes from May 7, 2024 

 (These are not official meeting minutes.) 

Plainfield South High School Band Announcements 
● The spring mailing was sent via email. All families are encouraged to put the dates for rehearsals and 

performances on their calendars. 

● Drumline, color guard, and leadership workshops started. 

 

 Upcoming Events 

● Graduation rehearsals Monday 5/13 and Wednesday 5/15 

● Graduation Saturday 5/18 - 7:30 Call time 

● 5/22 - Volunteer band to play the national anthem at the American Legion in Plainfield.  

● 5/24 - Band Picnic at Village Green from 2:30 - 6 

● Marching Band rehearsals:  

○ Tuesday 5/28 from 5 - 8 

○ Wednesday 5/29 from 9 - noon 

○ Thursday 5/30 from 9 - noon 

● Alumni BBQ 5/29/24 

● Car Show 6/8/24 

 

 

Appreciation 

● Thank you to Sherry Jepsen for taking care of the hospitality for the banquet. 

● Thank you to Mark Krieger for putting the slide show together for the banquet. 

● Mr. Cook wishes to thanks the Booster officers from this school year:  

○ Joann Badali, Crystal McKeown, Mandy Werner-Ogier, and Tom Angelos 

● The Boosters wish to thank all of the committee chairs from this school year and to everyone who volunteered 

in any capacity throughout the year! 

● Thank you to Mr. Clemons and Ms. Roe. 

● Mr. Cook wishes to send a big thank you to his wife for her unwavering support 

 

Our Next Meeting 

The next meeting will be held on September 10th, 2024, at 7:30 pm. (first meeting of the new school year) 


